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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Report on preparing an Area Redevelopment Plan (ARP) for Campbelltown Heights 

 

THAT administration provide a report, for Council’s consideration at the November 19, 2019 

meeting, on the process, timeline and costs associated with preparing an Area 

Redevelopment Plan (ARP) for Campbelltown Heights (including all lands south of 

Campbelltown Heights and north of Sherwood Golf and Country Club Estates), Wye Road 

Gardens and Ordze Park neighborhoods.  

 

Background 

Councillor Linton Delainey served Notice of Motion at the October 8, 2019 Council meeting, 

to be presented at the November 19, 2019 Council meeting. 

 

 


